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GPU Nuclear

h. g g{ P.O. Box 480
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057
717-944-7621
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

August 20, 1982
4400-82-L-0143

DE Program Office
Attn: Mr. L. H. Barrett, Deputy Prog:am Director
US Nuclear Regulatory Comnission
Middletown, PA 17057

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2 (DE-2)
Operating License No. DPR-73

Docket No. 50-320
Reactor Building Airborne Monitoring

NRC letter of July 6,1982, NRC/DE-82-042, requested GPU to provide
you, within 45 days, our plans for upgrading systems for nunitoring
reactor building airborne conditions.

GPU's response to this letter has not been completed. GPU anticipates
that this response will be available by August 27, 1982.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. J. E. Larson of my staff.

S ely, f
T

' Kanga
Director, DE-2

BKK:JJB:dmt
cc: Dr. B. J. Snyder, Program Director - DE Program Office
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